
A NEW ONLINE 
BANKING EXPERIENCE 
ARRIVING SOON!

Our online and mobile banking platforms are getting 
an exciting new look on September 13th!

How will this change affect me?

Starting September 13, 2022 you will login through the web at fsb-purdy.com just as you have before. Your 
online banking ID and password will remain the same. The web interface will look significantly different and 
will now require the setup of two-factor authentication to better secure your account. Mobile app users will 
need to uninstall the previous First State Bank of Purdy Mobile app and install the new version. Direct links 
will be provided for both of the new iOS and Android apps on our fsb-purdy.com website.

Exciting new Features!
Conversations
Chat directly with the FSB team using a secure messaging system built into our new mobile app and 
website! Ask account questions, get help, and more.

Personalize your experience
Arrange the layout of your online banking to your preference.

New Mobile App!
A new and improved mobile app for Android and iOS.

Questions?
800-391-2535
service@fsb-purdy.com

Mobile users will need 
to download our new 
app in the app store.

9/12/22 After 4PM  - Online Banking Limited or Unavailable 9/13/22 After 7am - New Online Banking Site Available


